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Getz, Tom

From: Raymond S. Burton [ray. burton~myfairpoint. net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2010 5:22 AM
To: Getz, Tom

Chair Getz--

The Laidlaw project for the City of Berlin which has received unanimous o.k. from the SEC has nearly unanimous support
through Northern NH.

I hereby urge you and the NH PUC give your approval to proposed rates and allow this project to move forward.

Given the news this morning at 5 AM re; the proposed closing of the Fraser Paper Mill on Gorham I am sure your o.k.
would be
very welcome in Northern NH.

Regards-

Ray Burton
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